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COMMONWEALTH OF AUSTRALIA





DEPARTMENT OF DEFENCE


No. 2210


Melbourne, September 30, 1903





Sir,


	I am directed to to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of the 15th ult., relative to a Flying Machine which you have invented; and, in reply, to inform you that if you care to submit plans or drawings or a model of the machine, the Department will be glad to submit the same to expert opinion as to its value.





I have the honour to be,	


Sir, 			


Your obedient servant,	





Robert Forrest		


Secretary, Department of Defence











To Andrew Barr Esq.,


	Doodlakine, W. Australia.


